
 

Pennywort Team 

Date: 18th July 2024 

 
Volunteers from our Pennywort team in action tonight along the canal stretch between 
Deep Lock and The Navi.  
 

Lots of large mats of weed were removed along most of the section - but we didn’t quite 
make it all the way to the bridge unfortunately.  Next time we will start from that end and 
move upstream.  
 

We went for quantity removal rather than getting the very last bit of each mat so we 
could make the most of our solo water volunteer.  
 

Thanks to Nick and Sarah for a most enjoyable and satisfying evening by the water.  

Next Event:  
Date & Time: Thursday 01 August 
Meeting Point: The Navigation Inn 

 


